Inspection Services
Michael J. Nugent
Manager

Housing & Neighborhood Services
Mark Adelson
Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

December 13, 2001
Yankee Microwave

Re: 220 Riverside Ind. Parkway
CBL: 330-H-001

Dear Mr. Crosby:

This letter verifies that work performed under Building
Permit #000816 issued by the City of Portland at the above address has been
completed. Inspections have been recorded and are in accordance with the
applicable code requirements.
Please feel free to call me, Marland Wing at 874-8696 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Marland Wing
Code Enforcement Officer
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